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Circular  
            

 

 

            Dated : 24.01.2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 Greetings from Dheeran Academy! 

 

 This is to intimate that students are to come to school at 08:00 am on 26 Jan 2025, Sunday in proper school uniform 

(Blue) for the Republic day celebration. School Transport will not be available for the day. The programme duration will 

tentatively be of 01 hour 30 min. 

 

 

Warm Regards 

 

Principal 

 

 


